Week at a Glance – September 12 – 16
The students are settling nicely into the grade 2 routines.  We are working hard on being good listeners and kind classmates.  We are getting to know each other, and learning how to work as a team.

 

Literacy:  For the first few weeks, we will be reviewing the “No-Excuse” spelling words for grade 1.  These are the 25 words that the children are expected to spell correctly by the end of grade 1.  Last week I assessed your child to see if he/she was able to spell all 25 words correctly. Please check your child’s message bag for a copy of this assessment and practice any words he/she had difficulty with. We will also be reviewing the – <at> word family (cat, sat, mat, etc.) and the Eagle Eye reading strategy (using pictures to help with unknown words)

 

During our daily Literacy Block, we are reviewing the “Daily 5” structure.  This structure is dedicated to helping guide the students to work independently on various literacy activities, which, in turn, allows the teacher the opportunity to work with students in small groups with similar academic needs.  We have started reviewing Read to Self.  Please ask your child what is expected behavior while reading to self.

 

Math:  We are starting our year with a review of numbers to 20.  I have noticed that several students are still writing their numbers backwards.  Please take the time this week to practice proper number formation.  In addition, you can ask your child questions like what number is one more than 12, one less than 19, etc...  We will be starting a unit on patterns later this week.

 

Reminders/Important Dates:
 

Please send the $25 school fee as soon as possible if you have not already done so.

Please return the Data sheet, photo consent and policy 301.  I will start posting pictures to the website as soon as I have all of the photo consent forms returned.  

The cafeteria is open on Monday, September 12th.  If your child is purchasing a lunch, please be sure to send the money in a labeled envelope or Ziploc bag.

Our Open House (a.k.a. Meet the Teacher Night) is Tuesday, Sept. 13th. From 6:30-7:30.  

Picture day is Friday, Sept 30th
After this week I will not be sending home a hard-copy of our “Week at a Glance”. From now on, please check my teacher page on the school website. If you do not have internet access, please let me know and I can continue to send a hard-copy.
